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         Please be informed that Malaysia External Trade Development Corporation (MATRADE)
has reintroduced the Market Development Grant (MDG), effective from 1 January 2018
onwards.                 For your information, company who wish to apply MDG, must
registered as MATRADE member. Below is the MDG's link and new guidelines for your
reference:               
http://www.matrade.gov.my/en/malaysian-exporters/services-for-exporters/exporters-develo
pment/market-development-grant-mdg     
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